[bookmark: _GoBack]The Highland Township Planning Commission met on Monday May 3, 2021 with the following members present: Bo Alexander, Dean Davis, John Goodall, Mary McKee, and Tyler Lantz.  Vice-chair Bo Alexander called the meeting to order.  Barb read the minutes of the April meeting.  Dean motioned to approve the minutes as read, Mary seconded, all were in favor.
Old Business – none
New Business – Zoning Officer Bill Beers stated that there were 2 sketch plans to be reviewed. One of the plans is for the Mast tract of land to be split into 2 separate parcels.  We will receive further information soon.  The second plan is for Keith Hodge, who would like to build a house on a spin-off of 1.5-2 acres from the orchard property.  Bill will give a copy of the plan to Solicitor Legg for review.
Dean motioned to adjourn, John seconded, all were in favor.  The meeting was adjourned at 7:25 pm.
Respectfully submitted,
Barb Davis, Secretary
